
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 6th March 2023 
 
Edale 2023 
 
Dear parents/ carers 
 
Just a few updates re the Edale residential, the w/c the 17th April 2023. 
The trip will be split into two parts, with half of the year going Monday – 
Wednesday and the other half going Wednesday – Friday. Your child will 
be informed today as to which part of the week they will be going and 
we will also be sending a text home today to inform parents/carers.  
 
Please see below, the provisional plan for the staff members who will be 
facilitating the Edale residential on which part of the week. Be assured, 
careful consideration and thought has gone into staff members who 
work closely with the children and there will be at least one member of 
staff present who your child will know well.  
 

Monday – Wednesday  Wednesday – Friday 

Mr Ord 
Mrs Hanson 
Mrs Truman 
Miss Dexter 

Miss West 
Miss Gavagan 
Mrs Perry 
Mrs Bull 
Miss Clarke 

 
If you have any further questions or anything you would like to discuss, 
please don’t hesitate to get in touch via the department email or speak 
to your child’s class teacher directly.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss West, Miss Gavagan and Mr Ord 
 

 

Scargill Church of England Primary School 
Beech Lane 

West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 

 
Head of School   Mrs S Hallsworth 

Executive Head   Mr M Hetherington 
 

Tel  0115 932 0005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website:  www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 

mailto:info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk

